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20 April) 1955

Nr. B. P. Corwith
Vice President
Western Union Telegraph Company
60 Hudson Btreet, Room A-33
Naw York 13, New York
Dear Myr. Coxrwiths

Yapterdny afterncon Y had the opportunity of visiting
Mr. Friedman briefly in the hospital. He asked me to write
to you to say thanks very much for the card you sent hinm,
and to tell you that he greatly appreciates your thought-
fulness.

8incerely,

Z. T+ McDONALD
Captain, USAPF
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